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I am a home owner and business owner in east Portland and very much opposed to this measure. We
have talked to many homeless in our area and at least half or more are not from here and are only
here for the hand outs that the city offers. I am also very disappointed how you as our elected
officials have chosen to turn a blind eye to the garage and crime that comes with these camps. This
city has changed for the worse. Yet you want to give more to the ones that do not pay taxes and or
contribute to our city. This has to stop and stop now. I am completely against this measure and
believe there is lots more that feel the same.
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